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DATE:  Thursday, January 2nd  

TIME:  6:30 PM 

PLACE:  Smoke Pit 

 

TIME:  6:30 PM 

   

 
DATE:  Tuesday, January 21st  

TIME:  9:00 AM   
PLACE:  Beth’s Restaurant 

Children’s Church 

January 5th: Jana & Malorie 

January 12th:  Luisa & Sara 

January 19th:  MK & Joshua 

January 26th:  Jill & Kathy 
 

 

 

 

Nursery 

January 5th:  Mindy,  

                       Lexi & Lindsey 

January 12th:  Deanna & Taylor 

January 19th:  Lisa & Alyssa 

January 26th:  Skyla & Kelsi 

 

 
 

DATE:  Sundays  

TIME:   

Following Children’s Sermon  

 PLACE:  Fellowship Hall 

Ages 7 to 11.   

75 Plus January 2025 Newsletter 

December was as busy as usual. It’s a joyful month because we 

celebrate the birth of Jesus, our Savior. 

We were blessed with 18 senior adults coming together for fellowship. 

We talk, eat, and talk and eat again. That is what happens when we 

have desserts. 

Thanks to the ladies for their support. 

Our next meeting is January 14, 2025 at 11am.                        

HAPPY NEW YEAR.                                                                    Bonnie Oster 

 



January 2025 
SUNDAY                MONDAY TUESDAY   WEDNESDAY       THUR.                 FRI.            SAT. 

   1 
New Year’s 
Day  
Office Closed 
No 
Wednesday 
activities 

2 
Men’s 
Dinner @ 
Smoke Pit 
at 6:30 
p.m. 

 

3 
 

4 

 

5  
9:30 a.m.   
Sunday School 
10:30 a.m.  
Worship 
4:30-6:30 p.m. 
AWANA 
½ Book 
Completion 

6 
 

7 
 

8 
7:00 PM:   
Adult Bible 
Study, Mission 
Friends, GA in 
FLC, RA, 
Girlfriends in 
Christ, Youth  
8:00 PM: Choir 
Practice 

9 
 
 
 

10 
 

11  
 

12  
9:30 a.m.   
Sunday School 
10:30 a.m.  
Worship 
11:30 a.m. 
Church 
Conference 
4:30-6:30 p.m. 
Awana 
Fiesta Night 

13  14 
75 
Plus  
Meet-
ing 
the 
FLC at 
11 
a.m. 
 
 
 

 15 Ladies’ 

Retreat 
balance due. 
7:00 PM:   
Adult Bible 
Study, Mission 
Friends, GA, 
RA in FLC, 
Girlfriends in 
Christ, Youth 
8:00 PM: Choir 
Practice 

16 
 

17 18 



  19  
February 
Newsletter  
Articles due 
9:30 a.m.   
Sunday School 
10:30 a.m. Worship 
4:30-6:30 p.m. 
Awana 

20 21 
Ladies’ 
Prayer 
Breakfa
st @ 
Beth’s 
in Page-
land 
9:00 
AM 
 
 

22 
7:00 PM:   
Adult Bible 
Study, Mission 
Friends, GA, 
RA, Girlfriends 
in Christ, 
Youth in FLC 
8:00 PM: Choir 
Practice 

 

 

23 
 
 

24 
Men’s 
Steadfast 
Conferen
ce @ 
Hamilton’
s Cross 
Roads 
Baptist 

25 
Men’s 
Steadfast 
Conferenc
e @ 
Hamilton’
s Cross 
Roads 
Baptist 

26  
Baptist Men’s 
Day 
9:30 a.m.   
Sunday School 
10:30 a.m.  
Worship 
4:30-6:30 p.m. 
Awana Spot Your 
Leader/Mustache 
Surprise 

27 28 
Deacons’ 
Meeting 
7 p.m. 

29 
7:00 PM:   
Adult Bible 
Study, Mission 
Friends, GA, 
RA, Girlfriends 
in Christ, 
Youth 
8:00 PM: Choir 
Practice 
 

30 31  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

   
 

AWANA Club  
Sundays at 4:30 PM - 6:30 PM 

Ladies’ Retreat at Camp Caswell  
 Friday, February 28, 2025  

through Sunday, March 2, 2025 

 

Balance of cost due January 15th.   

Please pay Luisa or Melba.  Thank you. 

Mission Friends 

January 1st:  Happy New Year.  No Class. 
January 8th:  Karoline & Lisa                                                       
                       Snack:  Karoline 
January 15th: Amanda & Lisa  
                        Snack:  Amanda 
January 22nd:  Lisa & Michelle 
                        Snack:  Maegan 
January 29th:  Chad & Lisa 
                         Snack:  Lisa 



 

Baptist Men’s Day 
Sunday, January 26th 

Watch weekly bulletins for more details. 



 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                                            Happy Birthday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

1st Week of February 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 
Dear Family of God of Philadelphia, 

I am currently reading a book by Ed Mylett entitled, “The Power of One 

More.” The principle of the book is that it does not take 1,000 changes to be a 

better you. It may only take one change.  

We need to change one of our associations. We may have one person in our 

life that is dragging us down. So, it may be necessary to quit spending so much time 

with that person, even if they are a close friend. 

We may need to have one more dream. Maybe it is a dream that we had as 

a child but have given up on it. It may be time to revisit that dream and start 

putting things in motion to make that dream come true. 

We may need to change one of our habits. It may be something as simple as 

starting each day with prayer rather than opening our computer or grabbing our 

phone. It may be taking a day off each week so that we can reset our minds and 

bodies. 

We may need to change our identity. Not the person we are, but the person 

we think we are. Many times, we send ourselves negative messages that keep us 

from becoming the person we were meant to be. 

There is great power in making one change. As we enter a new year, I 

want to encourage us all to make one change that will help Philadelphia Baptist 

Church continue to grow and thrive. I’m not sure what that change will be for you 

but let me make a few suggestions. 

First of all, we need more people to pray. Pray for the staff. Pray for the 

leaders. Pray for God to send us more laborers. Pray for God to open new doors 

of opportunity for us to serve in our neighborhood and around the world. 

Secondly, we need more people to give. If everyone gave just a little more, 

collectively we could not only meet our budget needs, but pay off our indebtedness 

as well. Not only that, but since we are supporting so many ministries, even a 

slight increase would make a huge difference for so many. 

Finally, we need more people who are willing to work. For a small church 

in the country, God has given us much to do. If you are mostly a bystander, 

consider finding one job to do during this current year. If you need suggestions, 

just ask me. 

I’m looking forward to what God has in store for PBC during 2025. Let’s all 

commit to doing one more thing to make this a great year.   

God bless you. It is a joy to serve our Lord with you. RCA 


